

### LOBETHAL HARMONY CLUB **NEWSLETTER**

February 13th 2024

Vol 9 No 2

President John Minchin Phone 0415 308 921

www.lobethal harmonyclub.com.au

Secretary Peter Dickason Phone 0468 870 893

#### **END OF YEAR DINNER 2023**



End of Year Dinner... It was refreshing that we had the opportunity to unwind after the year and enjoy a time of reflection, celebration, and to enjoy the meal prepared by the Haus. The club assisted with the cost of the meal for all.



**CELEBRATING** 145 YEARS

**Photos by Katrina** 

### **HUGHES** Construction Co



**Building on Tradition** 

SOLO To be held on 2nd June fill in the form.



THE CAKE MADE BY LOBETHAL BAKERY

**4 Brettig Road** Ph: 8389 6472 **LOBETHAL** 

admin@gehughes.com.au





## LOBETHAL HARMONY CLUB NEWSLETTER

#### February 13th 2024 Welcome again

Vol 9 No 2 Page 2



Brian Gilbertson If you are interested there are 2 sessions for you to attend at **Wassail Mirror** Room 95 Prospect Road Prospect Saturday 17th Feb, and Sunday 18th Feb beginning at 2pm. For further information go to ADELAIDE-FRINGE.COM.AU

Scholarship committee..... The committee for the Scholarships, Peter Dickinson, Raylene and Darrol Magor, Stephen Wilson meet after practice next week, to discuss the proposed changes.

# G HUGHES Construction Co



**Building on Tradition** 

MEETINGS EXEC

EXEC
20th Feb
6pm start.
Agenda and
Financial
details to
collect

Fund Raising .....Are meeting tonight to discuss the Movie Night arrangements for Friday 31st May.

We need to plan various activities where we can raise money to supplement our funds.

I have prepared a draft Sponsorship folio where I have listed various levels of sponsorship and our responsibilities to provide advertising for their help. You can provide names of businesses who could be contacted and then to take the final sponsorship folio with a covering letter to meet and discuss with the Manager of the business if they can support us to what level. More information will be prepared after the Exec meeting.

Movie Night.....From the discussion last year it was suggested to hold a Movie Night earlier in the year Friday May 31st has been selected, but still needs to be confirmed with the Centennial Hall committee. Ideas for films would be welcomed. It appears that we could obtain the suggested film for last year ("The Fall of Figaro") if it is available. Please give your suggestions for a film to any member of the Fund Raising committee.

Coffee & Soup Roster.... A folder with the dates for the Soup & Coffee for 2024 has been prepared, please add your name to the list, so that we can hold the Soup or Coffee time after practice. Thank You.

Ph: 8389 6472 | 4 Brettig Road LOBETHAL

admin@gehughes.com.au





BALHANNAH BIRDWOOD LITTLEHAMPTON LOBETHAL NAIRNE WOODSIDE

klose.com.au